
1

From:
Sent: 22 December 2023 13:22
To: Planning Policy
Cc:

Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Draft Dudley Local Plan (Regulations 18) Consultation
Attachments: Dudley Regulation18 Draft Local Plan - NH Response _22.12.23.pdf

Categories:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Further to the above Local Plan consultation, please see the attached response from National 
Highways. 
 
Kind Regards 
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